
Meet the
Teacher Miss Kerry Garvey

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Hello, everyone! My name is Miss Kerry Garvey and I’m so excited to be your child’s teacher

this year. I’m originally from Ireland and have been living in Qatar for the past four years.

I’ve always had a passion for reading and love exploring different genres, however my

favourite is a good mystery novel! 

Outside the classroom, I enjoy spending time outdoors, whether it’s a walk along the

Corniche or walking to find a new coffee spot in the Pearl! I’m really looking forward to an

amazing year filled with learning, laughter and lots of memorable moments!

About me

I’m really looking forward to our school

trips and the off-timetable days such

as Wellbeing Day, House Day and

International Day. I am especially

looking forward to our topic on

Egyptians and the Exit Points where

we get to show off our work from the

year.

fun facts about me:
1.  I have 3 dogs called Ralph, Buster

and Marley.

2.  I am from Armagh, Ireland.

3.  I play Gaelic football. 

4.  I have three sisters.

5.  I have been a teacher for 6 years.

6.  I have been a teacher at USI

since it 2023.

7.  Mexican food is my favourite

cuisine. 

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
My door is always open and I want to
work with you to provide the best school
year for your child. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me on Class Dojo or via email:
kerry.garvey@unitedschool.qa


